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All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution however works and dates are subject to change 

due to circumstances outside of Sunshine Coast Council’s control. 

Caloundra Transport Corridor Upgrade 
April 2024 Update 

 Section One - Ongoing early works including demolition works, ground 

remediation and underground services relocation 

 January to July 2024  

          Monday to Friday, 7am to 5pm, day works only. Saturday 8am to 3pm as required. 
          All works weather and site conditions permitting. 

Various locations – Gosling Street, Bowman Road, Oval Avenue, Third Avenue, 
Caloundra 

 Traffic control in operation as required  

 

Works overview 
As part of the Caloundra Transport Corridor 
Upgrade (CTCU) project, early works for Section 
One of the two section project are taking place.  

These works include the relocation of 
underground services such as power, water and 
telecommunications, the demolition of properties, 
and ground remediation to accommodate this 
important road and active transport corridor.  

What to expect during these works  

Demolition contractor, Murphy Builders is 
continuing with demolition works. All relevant 
permits are in place and tests have been 
undertaken on the land and buildings as 
required, including for the presence and safe 
handling of asbestos.  

It is expected that all properties will be 
demolished by end-May 2024 with additional 

clearing of the sites completed by July 2024. 
Underground services relocations and ground 
remediation works will continue through to July 
2024. 

Moderate to high levels of intermittent noise can 
be expected during the day during all works. 
Access will remain available to local residences 
and businesses.   

Register for project updates and/or 
contact the project team 

To register for construction updates or contact 
the project team email: 
ctcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  

For more information about the project please 
visit Council’s website (search for CTCU Project) 
where extensive information including Frequently 
Asked Questions can be found. You can also 
contact the customer contact team on  07 5475 
7272. 


